
June 19, 2024 

 

Dear St. Celestine School Families, 

We hope your summer continues to be restful and filled with blessings.  The SCS office has been 
busily preparing for an amazing 2024/25 school year.   

Thanks to everyone who has shared pictures of what they are doing for the summer. 

Some of us went bowling…. 

 

 

Some of us are doing the St. Celestine School Reading Challenge… 

 

 

Emily R. won Little Miss Puerto Rico 2024 and we are very proud of her. 



 

Please be sure to send pictures of your summer adventures, to share with your St. Celestine School 
family. We want to hear all about what you are doing. 

If you are looking for summer adventures, here are some wonderful ideas. 

 St. Celestine School will be marching in the Elmwood Park 4th of July Parade. 
 The next Queen of Hearts Drawing is on July 9 at Tony D’s. Bingo starts at 7:30 and we do the 

Queen of Hearts Drawing at 8:30pm. 
 Athletics activities are being planned for late July/ early August. Stay tuned for details. 

The St. Celestine School Office continues to be open on Mondays through Thursdays from 8am until 
1pm.   Please reach out if you need anything at all.   

With Gratitude, 

 

Sheila M. Klich  

Principal 
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